
 
RMCG/KRE 

18th April 2024 

 

Dear Year 11 Parents/Carers 

This will be the first in a series of weekly letters as we approach and proceed through the GCSE Summer Exam 

series.  I will use these letters to keep you fully up to date with events in school, revision activities, exam dates and 

anything else that might be important. Exams are stressful for both students and parents so please know that we are 

here to help in any way we can.  

Our Year 11s have been very impressive over the past few weeks, the feedback from Interview Day was brilliant and 

the 8am attendance to school in general has been excellent. We are now in the final few weeks of preparation and 

revision is all important.  I would expect students to be conducting a significant amount of time outside of school to 

revision.  In a few short week’s time the exams will have been and gone – then will be the time to relax. 

The main events for Year 11 next week are: 

Week 

Commencing 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

22nd April   GCSE PE Moderation 

in School 

Year 11 SLT Parents’ 

Evening 

GCSE PE 

Moderation at 

the Sheepmount 

(leaving from 

school) 

 

 

You will have a received a letter about the Year 11 Parents’ Evening, this will be the last event of its kind for your 

child. We will be looking at the recent Mock Exam results, your child’s intended next steps and how we make sure 

they get there together. 

As the weeks progress I will keep you updated with further events, timetable changes and exam dates. Please be 

aware that there will be no study leave and Year 11 students will be expected to attend full time until the last full 

year group exam which is Physics on Friday 14th June. There are still some exams after that date for many students. 

Thank you again for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Richard McGuire 
Principal 

 


